
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE"^^® 
6/25/2025 
(DOCUMENT.NO. 05207.-2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

John Piescow 
Wednesday, June 25, 2025 9:26 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: Letter of Support 
FPL Support.pdf 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 8:51 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Letter of Support 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Johannes Vieweg <viewe001@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 20, 2025 8:02 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Letter of Support 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

1 am attaching a letter of support for FPL’s services, justifying a proposed rate increase. 

1 appreciate your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Johannes Vieweg, MD 
Principal and Owner 
360Health Strategies LLC 
1304 SE 2nd Street, 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 
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Johannes Vieweg, MD 
1304SE 2nd Street 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 
vieweOOI @gmail.com 

June 20, 2025 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Subject: Letter of Support for FPL’s Proposed Rate Increase 

Dear Commissioners, 

As a long-time customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL), I am writing to express my support for the 
proposed rate increase currently under consideration. I understand that any adjustment to utility rates is a 
matter of public interest and scrutiny; however, as a resident who has directly benefited from FPL’s 
consistent investments in infrastructure, reliability, and storm preparedness, I believe this proposal 
deserves thoughtful consideration and approval. 

Over the past several years, I have seen firsthand the improvements FPL has made to ensure a more 
reliable and resilient electric grid. Power outages in my area have become increasingly rare and, when they 
do occur, are restored faster than ever before. FPL’s proactive approach—such as hardening power lines, 
installing smart grid technology, and trimming vegetation near lines—has made a significant difference in 
both daily service and storm response times. 

Additionally, I appreciate FPL’s commitment to clean energy and forward-looking solutions, such as solar 
investments and modernization of power plants to reduce emissions and fuel costs. These are not only 
environmentally responsible decisions but also contribute to long-term efficiency and affordability. 

While no one welcomes higher bills, the proposed increase is a reasonable step to maintain and advance 
the level of service Floridians have come to expect. Reliable electricity is critical for households, 
businesses, schools, and health facilities. By supporting this rate adjustment, we are investing in a future 
where disruptions are fewer, energy is cleaner, and infrastructure is better prepared to withstand Florida’s 
extreme weather. 

Thank you for considering my perspective. I trust that the Commission will decide on the best interest of all 
customers and the continued reliability of our electric service. 

Sincerely, 

Johannes Vieweg, MD 
Principal and Owner 
360Health Strategies LLC 


